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?    United All-Star Cheerleading will host a Halloween Party and Haunted House fundraiser
Saturday evening, October 25 from 6 to 9 p.m, at the Tumbletown Gym, located at 250 Harrison
Street behind the North Clark Outreach Center.  
      Fun for all ages, games and prizes (.50 per game or unlimited game play for a $7
wristband), drinks and snacks (.50 to $1) including hotdogs, chips and popcorn; and the
haunted house (admission $2 per visit).  
      Costumes are optional, but encouraged.  
      Moments Photography will be in attendance taking Halloween photos for packages ranging
in price from $20 to $30.  
      Come join the fun and bring the kids for some seasonal good fun and entertainment.  
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